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May 29, 2020 

The Honorable Todd M. Turner 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building 

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Turner: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a proposed bill that would authorize 

the administrative adjudication of matters involving violations of the Building Code.  If enacted, 

this legislation will increase the County’s available options to address building code violations, 

particularly by allowing them to be adjudicated through the existing administrative citation 

process.  The legislation would also clarify certain initiatives that were put forth in CB-047-2019 

and would update the organization of the Building Code as adopted by Prince George’s County 

to ensure that it correctly aligns with the underlying codes as promulgated by the International 

Code Council. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 

have questions, please contact my office or contact Melinda Bolling, Director, Department of 

Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement at (301) 636-2020. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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